
Knights of Columbus 
Dedham Council No. 234 

369 Washington Street 

 

Dedham, Massachusetts 02026 

 

Telephone (781) 326-9719 

Regular Meetings—Mar 2 & 16 at 8PM 

Surge Meeting —  Mar 9 at 7:30PM 

Hours of Adoration— Mar 5 & 19 at 8PM 

 Saturday Knights Club Meeting: Mar 6 

at 7PM 
 

RECORDER 

William Killion, PGK 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

Stephen Heaslip 

TREASURER 

Steve Riley, PGK 

ADVOCATE 

Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. 

WARDEN 

Joseph Griffin 

INSIDE GUARDS 

Frank Fico 

Charles Kanelos 

OUTSIDE GUARDS 

Richard Bingell 

James Brothers 

  GRAND KNIGHT 

Lindsay Barich 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Wayne Belschner 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Tom Chirokas 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

William Killion P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

John Deschenes, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Frank Jurczak, P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Jerry Alberico 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org  

Zoom Meetings:  We continue our Zoom meetings in March.  You can join by phone 
also  Call 929-205-6099 Meeting ID 8167408049 passcode 222685. 

 

 

50/50 Raffle: Because we can not hold our spring social fundraiser this year.  We 
are going to hold another 50/50 raffle to raise funds for the council.  Again we will 
only sell 50 tickets.  This sold out last time so get your tickets early!  So from now till 
May 3rd 2021 or until they are gone you can buy a ticket.  May 4th we will draw the 
prizes at the business meeting (either in person or on Zoom).   Prizes will be 1 
$1000 winner, 1 $500. winner, and 5 $200 winners.  Each ticket will be $100.  and 
you can only win once on a ticket so again you have a 1 in 6 chance of being a win-
ner.  You can secure a ticket by mailing a check to the PO Box 244, or by using 
the Paypal on the council web site.  We will confirm your ticket via email, or phone. 
 
Seminarians: We gave a $500 check to each of the 4 seminarians who assisted at 
St. Mary’s this past year to keep the parish open for all masses and to keep the par-
ish safe by cleaning after mass and directing people to the proper places and assist-
ing at mass.  Pictured are GK Lindsay Barich, Peter Schrippa, Brian Daley, Patrick 
O’Connor, Robert Black, PGK., Fr. Wayne Belschner.  Not pictured but also support-
ed is Nick Stano.  This would not be possible without your generous support in our 
50/50 raffle and our KC Club.  Thank you. 



      Newsletter March, 2021 

Motions: The one motion brought forward in January was approved. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Hours of Adoration are March 5 & 19 at 8PM.  So-
cial distancing is practiced and masks are required.  Please join us. 

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM via Zoom 

Building Association: We held our annual meeting on Feb 16 after the reg-
ular business meeting via Zoom.  Joe D’Amico was voted in as 5 year trus-
tee and the following brothers were voted for Board of Directors: Tom Chi-
rokas, Frank Galvin, PGK, Frank Jurczak, PGK, Brian Keaney, PGK, Kevin 
Leach, PGK, Shaun McKenna, PGK 

Red Cross Volunteer Opportunity: The Red Cross reached out to the GK 
looking for volunteers to assist at the center in Dedham on Rustcraft Road.  
This is a GREAT opportunity for members who are stuck at home and want 
to make a difference locally.  The hours and times are flexible and the work 
is easy.  Wear your K of C shirt and show your colors!!  For information, con-
tact the GK at his email address lindsayb@uwinc.com. 

Degree Exemplification: Our Degree Team held our second exemplifica-
tion for all three degrees on Feb 16.  It went extremely well and was thank-
fully received by the State Council, who will show it at the regional meetings 

Saturday Knights Club: On Feb 6 we had 
our annual auction.  It was a great time and 
we raised some money for our charities, 
but more importantly we were able to safe-
ly get together and have fun.  Jerry Al-
berico volunteered to be the auctioneer.  
We borrowed Charlie Black’s auctioneers 
hat.  We will meet again March 6 for 
games—two truths and a lie and left right 
center.  Pictured is Jerry with some items 

KC Club $30 winners: Gerry Canavan, Rob Curran, John Murphy, Jerry Al-
berico, Robert Black, James Riley 

MOTION—  That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $50 to pur-
chase 2 copies of the Supreme Knight’s new book, “These Liberties We 
Hold Sacred” to be donated to the public libraries in Dedham.  Submitted by 
Brian Keaney, PGK and seconded by Tom Chirokas 

https://www.facebook.com/dedhamkofc 


